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Newsletter 
 MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL  
Dear Parent/Guardians: I would like to thank those of you who have supported the 
middle school during our most recent fundraiser. The proceeds from all 
fundraisers end up back in the classrooms as needed. The holiday fundraiser will 
end December 2nd with the order arriving at school the week of December 14th.  
Students that have sold items will be notified of the exact drop-off date once the 
order is processed. All items will be sent home prior to Christmas break (December 
19th-January 3rd). The district has adopted a 2 hour delay schedule for the 2015-
2016 school year.  The 2 hour delay schedule will be employed at the discretion of 
the superintendent’s office.  The 2 hour delay schedule will be posted on our Viking 
app shortly with a hard copy sent home with middle school students. The annual 
middle school 6-8 Christmas Concert will be held December 8th starting at 7:00 
p.m. Have a safe holiday and enjoy your time with your families. 
      Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 

Students of the Month 
 
6th grade 
Ashley Monroe 
Caleb Simmons 
 
7th grade 
Landen Kiser 
Elaina Phillips 
 
8th grade 
Isabella Nogales 
Troy  Bearfield 

 
 
 
 
 

                Important Dates 
 
Dental sealants start……………………......12/2 
LMS Christmas Concert…………………...12/8 
Drama Performance…………………...…...12/12 
Last Day of School………...………………..12/18 
School resumes………...……………………01/04 
End of 1st semester……………...………….01/15 
No school MLK Day………………………...01/18 
P-T Conference……………………………...02/11 
 

     Library Corner 
This year’s Scholastic Book Fair was very successful.  Thank you to everyone who visited the book 
fair---and especially to those who bought one item (or more) from the fair.  Hopefully, students left 
the fair with a book that they truly wanted to read and, because of the profit earned from our total 
sales, we will be able to add several books to our school library.  The winner of our book fair guessing 
contest was 7th grade student Gabriel Fortney, who’s guess of 96 was just 1 short of the exact number 
(97) of googley eyes in the container. Congratulations Gabe! 
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